File:

8400-01

NOV 2 4 2020

November 12, 2020

Central Mountain Air PO Box 998 6431 Airport Road Smithers, BC VOJ 2NO

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Requested Update on Service Plans for Cariboo Airports

The Cariboo Regional District would like to request clarification on Central Mountain Air's current and future service plans for the Quesnel and Williams Lake Airports.

The Regional District hopes CMA will continue to provide service to these rural communities as scheduled flight services are vital to their regional stability and economic growth. An update on the service plans is also needed for the communities' and the Regional District's long-term planning and budgeting.

Loss of schedule flight services can be quite detrimental to small communities and rural areas. It is a key factor in maintaining economic growth and a high quality of life and provides an irreplaceable connection to the broader world needed for rural communities to grow and prosper. Thank you for your consideration of this matter and we look forward to hearing from you.

Yours truly

Margo Wagne

Chair

building communities together